
 PARISH COUNCIL NEWS 

 COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS  

Each year the Parish Council presents Community Service Awards to residents or workers in 

the Parish, who have been nominated for giving outstanding service to the Community. 

There are two levels of award for adults and for those under eighteen years of age and 

there is no restriction on the number that can be awarded each year. Nominations for the 

award may be made by local parishioners and forwarded to the Parish Clerk before March 

31st. with brief supporting information about the reasons the person is being nominated.                                                                                                                                         

Those receiving an award will receive a plaque and a printed certificate and these will be 

presented at the Annual Parish Meeting held in May.                                                                                         

Elected Councillors can only be nominated for community activity which is not related to 

their responsibilities as a Councillor. 

SMARTWATER 

The Council works in partnership with the Police and Smartwater to try and create a crime 

free community and every resident is entitled to a free pack of Smartwater for use in their 

home to help protect their valuables. If you are a new resident or missed out when the 

initial distributions were made, please contact the Clerk for more information and a free 

pack. 

STREETLIGHT UP-GRADE 

The Council is continuing with its programme of up-grading streetlights in the Parish and the 

next project will carried out in Church Close and Park Avenue.   Concrete and cast iron posts 

will be replaced by modern units and all the lights in the area converted to LED lighting. 

Every effort will be undertaken to ensure minimum disruption to residents. 


